10-001
COMMENT
CL-05516

From: Orthotek <orthoteksa@eastcoast.co.za>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2010 6:12 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: RESTRICTIONS

| believe that, with proper education, it is not necessary for the U.S. Forex industry to be subject to these regulations. Only recently
have the doors opened for retail investors to trade in this market; these doors are effectively closed through the proposed rules, once
again making the FX market accessible only to financial institutions.

Regards
Duncan Robertson



